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Comment Submitted:

Please continue to allow access to the Giant Rock and surrouding areas for OHV use. I support the need for alternative energy
sources but I also value the need to allow contiued access to the Johnson Valley OHV area. Can't there be both? Why not set up a
"right of way" road? 

Don't under estimate the distances people travel to go off roading. I personally live on the east coast and have on more than one
occasion traveled to the east coast in my Jeep for just that reason. Take away the destination and the trip never happens. 

Thanks for your consideration.


